
 
Register of Pre-qualified Suppliers 

 
Northern Peninsula Area Regional Council (NPARC) is re-opening the tender submissions from businesses and 
individuals seeking to be placed on Council’s Register of Pre-qualified Suppliers for: 
 

Supply of Trades Services – Contract No. 2023-03-01 
 

and 
 

Plant Machinery Hire (Civil & Building Works) – Contract No. 2023-03-02 
 
Interested companies and individuals may complete a Schedule for one, multiple, or all of the listed categories in 
the supplier registers and return with the completed Tender Response. 
 
Tenders, suitably endorsed, are invited and will be received via email tenders@nparc.qld.gov.au, until closing 
Noon, Tuesday 6 June 2023 and will not be opened publicly. The lowest or any Tender will not necessary be 
accepted. Council may change the Specifications during the tender evaluation period and invite Tenderers to 
change their Tender. 
 
Tender Specification documents are available to download via Council’s website www.nparc.qld.gov.au\Council 
Information\Tenders and Expressions of Interest. Further information can be obtained by contacting Council’s 
Operations Department via email tenders@nparc.qld.gov.au. 
 
Kate Gallaway 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

http://www.nparc.qld.gov.au/Council

